MTSIFA hosts Colleagues from USA
Industrial and Fine Art students from The King’s College USA, who were on a one-week visit to the college left on 4/ 06/ 2011. Before their departure, the student toured the university and its surroundings, especially Kikoni where they interacted with the dwellers.

The King’s College students worked on several projects with our student at MTSIFA. Some of the projects included; A Slum Projects, This Dead Tree and Me, Hatching A New Generation and Re-Thinking Happiness.

The students made presentations of their research projects and also a cultural- talent show.  They treated their lecturers to an evening full of fun. Some of the entertainment included recitation of poems, acting, singing and dancing. the talent show, which started at 6pm ended at 9:30pm on 3/06/2011
